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As a born and raised Oregonian and an "Oregon Marine", I have typically been proud 

to call Oregon my home for much of my 75 years.  

I find it very hard to believe that legislatures really take into account what House Bill 

2025 will do to the average Joe. We Oregonians have allowed so much spending on 

poorly supervised agendas, we keep being asked for more. There is only so much 

"more". Please do not keep taking! 

 

Daniel Stombaugh 


